
DELIVERING
FOR INTERNS

Are you a Support Staff Intern recruited by the HSE or 

Related Agency under the terms of the Haddington Road 

Agreement? If you are, you may be interested to learn that 

SIPTU Health Division has negotiated a very special PAY 

JUSTICE DEAL FOR YOU in recognition of your contribution 

and commitment to our health service. 

SIPTU members are entitled to full incremental credit. 

The ballot on the PSSA will commence on Monday, 3rd July and conclude on 

Wednesday, 9th August. Contact your local Shop Steward or SIPTU 

Organiser for specific arrangements of the ballot in your workplace. 

HOW IT WORKS  - 3 EASY STEPS 

1) PERMANENT CONTRACT AFTER 18 MONTHS SERVICE 

2) SUBMIT YOUR CLAIM FOR INCREMENTAL CREDIT FOR 
YOUR PERIOD OF SERVICE AS AN INTERN 

3) SUBMIT YOUR CLAIM FOR ANY RELEVANT SERVICE YOU 
MAY HAVE FROM YOUR PREVIOUS EMPLOYMENT 

WHAT DO YOU HAVE TO DO?       

IF YOU’RE A SIPTU MEMBER VOTE YES TO PSSA           

IF YOUR NOT A SIPTU MEMBER FILL IN THE MEMBERSHIP 

APPLICATION ON THE BACK AND THEN VOTE YES FOR 
CERTAINTY, FOR SECURITY AND FOR PROGRESS 

YOUR VOTE - YOUR CHOICE 




